
In  re: Application for increase in water rates in 
Franklin County by Water Management 
Services, Inc. 

REQUEST FOR PRODUCTION OF DOCUMENTS TO WATER MANAGEMENT 

SERVICES, INC. (Nos. 1-6) has been sewed by electronic and U. S. mail to Lisa C. Scoles, 

Radey Thomas Yon Clark, Post Office Box 10967, Tallahassee, FL 32302, and that a true copy 

thereof has been furnished to the following by electronic and U. S. mail this 6th day of August, 

2010: 

DOCKI!.I'NO. 100104-WU 10 AUG -6 10: 57 

DATED: AUGUST 6,2010 

Water Management Services, Inc, 
Gene D. Brown 
250 John Knox Road, #4 
Tallahassee, FL 32303-4234 

Office of Public Counsel 
J.R. Kelly, Joseph A. McGlothlin 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
11 1 W. Madison St., Room 812 
'Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 

Senior Attorneg Offick of the General Counsel 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6199 


